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A work session of the Statesboro City Council was held on October 04, 2011 at 11:40 a.m. in the 

Council Chambers at City Hall.  Present were Mayor Pro Tem Will Britt and Council Member 

John Riggs. Also present were City Manager Frank Parker and City Clerk Sue Starling. Absent 

were Mayor Joe Brannen and Council Members: Tommy Blitch, Travis Chance and Gary Lewis. 

Various department heads were present as well as representatives from the media. 

 

Topic of Discussion: 

1. Discussion of Purchasing Policy 

2. Review and introduction to proposed changes to the Statesboro Zoning Ordinance 

regarding parking requirements and the introduction of administrative variances. 

 

Purchasing Agent Darren Prather updated Council and others on the proposed purchasing policy 

changes as written in the draft copy that was provided to Council. 

Director of Community Development Mandi Cody led the discussed of the proposed changes to 

parking requirements and administrative variances as they were written in the draft copy that was 

provided to Council.   

Everyone joined in the discussion with positive attitudes and contributed good ideas as the 

projects move forward. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m. with no action taken. 


